From: bursar@bryant.edu

Sent: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 10:32 AM
To: XXXXXX XXXXKXXXX
Subject: HEERF Grant

Congratulations!

Our office has been notified by the Office of Financial Aid that you have been approved for a Higher Education
Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF) grant in the amount of S#,#i##.

Your student account reflects a balance in the amount of S#,###.##. If you choose to do so, you can use the HEERF
award to pay your outstanding balance, if any. Otherwise, the funds can be deposited directly into your bank account
within a few days. Please visit the link below to choose which option you prefer. You must respond no later than
December 3, 2021.

View Banner Link

If you are choosing to have the funds deposited into your bank account, it will be necessary for you to validate the bank
account information on the Student Account Center under the refund tab. If you are unsure how to do this, please watch
this instructional video on how to set up your bank account information: View Video

If you prefer a paper check, please contact the Bursar's Office at bursar@bryant.edu to inform us. Please be aware that
there might be a processing delay for a check relative to the direct deposit method, since the paper check process does
take longer.

If you have specific questions, you can contact the Bursar's Office at (401) 232-6030 or, by email, at bursar@bryant.edu.
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